

Liverpool Governors' Forum
Minutes of Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 21st June 2011

1  Present: Joe Hartley (Chair), Cynthia Carmichael (Secretary), Angela Fulton 

(Treasurer), Nick King,  Dave Cadwallader, Frank McFarlane
Apologies for absence;  Sue Griffiths, Clive Jervis
2  Declaration of financial interest.

No change. 

3  Minutes of meeting  held in May were read and amended.  
 Agreed 
4  Matters arising.

CMC had been unable to attend the Leeds Conference.  JH had received and email report of the Conference and would forward it to committee members.
5  Finance and membership.
Balance of  £1,624.47 in account with cheque for £16.16 still not presented

6  Liverpool Schools Forum.

While JH was away Sandra had emailed queries to DC
We were disturbed to hear that head teachers would be allowed to put themselves forward as governor representatives on the Schools Forum.  We believe that there would be a conflict of interest; and head teachers already have a clear route to becoming members of the Forum.

a) JH to email Sandra with our objections

b) If we are unable to make progress on this issue, JH to seek meeting with Jane Corbett (cabinet member for education) and if necessary with Bob Clark, Interim Director of Children's Services.
c) JH to ask NGA for advice
d) We need to establish the position of governors from Academies who have separate representation on the Forum.

The cost of the election will be approximately £3,000, which will involve sending a letter of invitation to every eligible governor followed by a ballot form and candidate details.
7  Green Paper
DC led us through the questions posed in the Green Paper and the committee had a long and fruitful discussion.
DC would find out if the LA had already sent their response and if so, ours would be sent separately.
8  Website.
Continued need to check website regularly for inappropriate postings including those that appear as answers to legitimate postings
Committee reminded to try to remember to check postings on their allotted day.

9  Date of next meeting
At Broughton Hall at 10 a.m.
Monday, 11th.July

